
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  

 

Today all 2nd and 3rd year students had an assembly with the school student support team 

where two speakers from An Garda Siochana, Juvenile Liaison Officer Aidan McCarthy his 

Garda Colleague spoke to them. The Guards spoke to the students in 2nd and 3rd year about 

keeping safe and the importance of not engaging in any antisocial activities. They spoke in 

particular about the dangers associated with Vaping of unknown or dangerous substances from 

their experiences at work. 

 

I would ask that all parents/guardians read carefully the school code of conduct and the 

substance mis-use policy with your son/daughter tonight.  Please be aware that ‘vaping’ is a 

breach of the school code of conduct.  

 

Click here for St. Augustines College Code of Conduct 

 

Click here for St. Augustines College Substance Mis-use Policy 

  

Click here for link to all School Policies  

 

I would ask that you speak to you child about the dangers of unknown substances and how they 

can effect lives. 

 

Many thanks for your ongoing commitment and support.  

 

Kind regards,  

Michael O’Sullivan  

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.staugustines.ie/images/Code_of_Conduct_Finished_May_31st_2018_1.pdf
https://www.staugustines.ie/images/Substance_Use_Policy_Review_2014.pdf
https://www.staugustines.ie/images/Substance_Use_Policy_Review_2014.pdf
https://www.staugustines.ie/about-us/school-policies

